
Cambridge Pedestrian Commitee
Meeting Minutes
May 25, 2023 

Members present:  Debby Galef, Jenny Turner-Trauring & Liza Paden 

CDD staff:  Cara Seiderman 

The Commitee met at the New Street entrance of the Danehy Park and headed to the Dog Park 
connec�on to look at where the Danehy Park Extension would be created.  They went from the Dog 
Park, along New Street, over to the Fresh Pond Reserva�on and along the Watertown-Cambridge 
Greenway to the Watertown line. 

The Commitee discussed the landscaping along the slopes of the path, the accesses onto and off the 
pathway, and possibility of ligh�ng along the path.   

There is a ques�on about a pipe that runs along the overpass at Huron Avenue and its use.  

In terms of addi�onal ideas for site walks, Debby asked about the reconstruc�on of Kirkland Street which 
is coming up. 

Next mee�ng is June 22. 


